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A parent-teacher meeting was held today for the students and parents from the 

Humanities and Commerce faculties. The event aimed to strengthen the communication 

between the college and families, helping parents understand their children's academic 

progress and address any concerns related to the teaching-learning environment. 

 

The meeting commenced with a welcome speech by the Principal, Dr. Mrs. B. A. Mehere 

who highlighted the institutional commitment to academic excellence and the holistic 

development of students. Faculty members from both Humanities and Commerce 

departments provided detailed reports on students’ performance, attendance, and areas of 

improvement, emphasizing the importance of regular attendance and active participation 

in classes. 

 
Parents actively participated, asking questions about the curriculum, teaching methods, 

and available resources. Faculty members assured them of continuous efforts to provide 

quality education through updated teaching methods, interactive sessions and extra-

curricular opportunities. Positive feedback was received regarding the dedication of 

teachers and the comprehensive support systems available for students’ academic and 

personal growth. Parents expressed satisfaction with the institutional focus on inclusive 

education and its efforts to adapt to students' diverse learning needs. 

 
A few parents shared their appreciation for the transparent communication and the 

improvement they have seen in their children’s academic performance and confidence. 

Teachers encouraged parents to provide support at home and monitor their children’s 

study habits. 

 
The meeting concluded with a mutual commitment to maintaining open lines of 

communication and working together to support students’ academic journeys. The college 

expressed gratitude to parents for their trust and collaboration in nurturing the students’ 

growth. PTA Coordinator Dr. S. R.Somkuwar shared his views on importance of the 

PTA association. Dr. Mrs. Varsha Panbude, Vice Principal of Commerce Faculty 

presented her views on requirements on the part of students regarding academic 

challenges due with the National Education Policy-2020. The meet was compeered by 

Dr. Shailesh Bahadure, Vice Principal, Humanities. 
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